Summer Camp Information Letter
Adventures Around the World

Thank you for your interest in St. Thomas Early Learning Center’s Summer Camp.  We will offer classes for 10 weeks this summer from June 6 through August 12.  Current students of the ELC just need to fill out the application form indicating weeks and hours desired.  Students new to our program will also need to fill out an information form and provide a copy of your child’s birth certificate or passport as well as a current, completed Virginia State physical form.  There will be a $25 application fee for new students to process these forms.
The main program will run from 9-1 Monday through Friday with before and aftercare available.  You can sign up weekly or monthly (for a discounted fee).  All tuition fees are due two months in advance so we can be sure we have the appropriate staff available. Payment can be made through the payment portal on our website, stthomaslc.org.
We will provide snacks, but all parents need to send in a lunch and water bottle daily.  Please label these with your child’s name and the date.  Student staying from 1-3 will be required to bring in cot linens that must be washed weekly.  It is recommended that you apply sunscreen and bug spray at home.  Children staying for after care who would like us to reapply must turn in a permission form to use OTC medication along with the product you wish to use. 
Please let me know if you have any questions or would like to schedule a tour.  We are also currently taking applications for the fall.

Karen Clark
Director
St. Thomas Early Learning Center
preschool@stthomasmcleanva.org
